
HELP! - Baby Bunnies Need a Home

My dear friend Lejla Hadzimuratovic has been involved with finding homes for 
baby bunnies. So far she has been able to save and find good and caring homes 
for 102 bunnies. She is an advocate for animal rights, and she at the risk of her 
own life, was able to get these bunnies out of deplorable and gut-wrenching 
conditions in Santee Alley, downtown, Los Angeles. You wouldn't want to be in or 
around that place, trust me! These vendors were selling these bunnies illegally. 

When she found these baby bunnies they were only 8 to 21 days old. Right now 
she is left with 36 babies (8 WEEKS OLD) that DESPERATELY need a loving home 
TODAY. Please let her or myself know if you would like to adopt a couple or if you 
know of good soul who can. They are very cute, adorable and make great house 
pets. She wishes that she could keep them all, but she already has quite a few of 
her own. She can no longer keep them at her place as the folks who manage her 
residence have already issued her a warning that Animal Control will take these 
gorgeous baby bunnies away and they may end up back in Santee Alley yet again. 
Back to hell!

Please get in touch with me through this blog by leaving a comment or e-mailing 
me at bilalsha@usc.edu. You can also get in touch directly with Lejla at 310 
498-8600. Can it really be that hard to find a few homes that will take these 
remaining 36 bunnies? We need your help. Thank you!

http://www.lejla.com/
http://www.lejla.com/

